
 

 

 

 

 

New World celts 

Brandon chapter 

Minor Media Release Form 

The New World Celts may wish to interview, photograph or videotape your child for the promotional and 

educational reasons to utilize in publications, posters, posters, newsletters and social media. On the New 

World Celts website or other special New World Celts events. 

We request your permission by signing and returning this form to the Brandon Chapter. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

I give my permission for my child/children to be interviewed, photographed or videotaped for 

use in New World Celts publications, productions, social media or for use by the general news 

media for print or broadcast purposes; and for his/her name(s) to be published in New World 

Celts publications and websites, and in news publications and broadcasts. Please write 

child’s/children’s’ names below: 

__________________________________ ____________________________________ 

 

__________________________________ ____________________________________ 

I do not give my permission for my child/ children to be interviewed, photographed or 

videotaped for use in New World Celts publications, productions, social media or for use by the 

general news media for print or broadcast purposes; and for his/her name(s) to be published in 

New World Celts publications and websites, and in news publications and broadcasts. Please 

write child’s/children’s’ names below: 

__________________________________ ____________________________________ 

 

__________________________________ ____________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature_____________________________________________ Date___________________ 

Parent/Guardian name (please print)____________________________________________________________ 

After you have read and signed the Media Release Form, please return it to: 

New World Celts-Brandon Chapter, P.O. Box 6615, Brandon, FL 33508 or email to 

brandon@newworldceltsinc.org 


